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     THORNER PARISH COUNCIL 
     
   Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 29th May 2024. 
 
Present  
Councillors;  A.Scott (Chair), A,Wallis (Vice Chairman), R.Brittain,  V.Forster,        
                         S.Llewellyn, T.Mycock and C.Wilson. 
In Attendance; Clerk to the Council; Barry Riley.                                                                                                     
  10 members of the public. 
   
1. Welcome and introduction from the Chairman 
Councilllor Scott welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
 
2. Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting 2nd May 2023.                                                                            

The minutes were approved and signed by the Chair, Councillor Scott. 

3. Chairman’s Annual Report                                                                                                                       

Councillor Scott commented on the various articles within the report. 

4. To receive questions relating to the Annual Report.                                                                                

A resident asked about the Council’s assets, he was informed that there was information about this 

on the website.  He was later shown the Inventory Account.                                                                                   

A resident commented about the mobile signal in the report and asked if there was anything further 

that could be done, he was informed that it was an agenda for the next Parish Council meeting.            

Following an enquiry about there being no Working Party’s, it was confirmed that Parish 

Councillors had been assigned to specific roles, the information was detailed in the Annual Parish 

Council minutes published on the website.                                                                                                         

A resident asked if any Councillor had been appointed to progress the survey/data findings by 

Leeds CC Highways on Lower Sandhills and Carr Lane to extend the 20mph zones, he was 

informed that no one had been appointed, but a response would be made by Councillor Scott, to                                                                                              

ascertain what Leeds CC would do with the information.                                                                           

A resident thanked Councillor Scott for the time and effort he had contributed for undertaking a 

survey of the PROW network in the village.                                                                                         

Councillor Llewellyn on behalf of the Parish Council, thanked Councillor Scott as the Chairman of 

the Council, for all the work he had done for the village and commented that it should be noted that 

all Parish Councillors should be thanked for volunteering their time to make Thorner a pleasant and 

enjoyable place to live and the public should not use this meeting as a platform for criticism.                                                                           

 
Signed……………………………….            Date…………………………                                                     
Chairman                                              


